
Update on One Cadre One Pay Issue  
                       26.09.14 
 
The Central office has been dedicated for Generalization of One Cadre One Pay and pursued it 
strategically & multidirectionally at all levels. After the Meeting with The CEO, PB  dated 
22/4/14 the work of preparing proposals with required Financial Implication involved there on 
respectively to three Core issues including One Cadre One Pay was done. Proposals sent to 
Prasar Bharati One after another.  
 
After the approval  by the  Law Ministry in July, the process gained momentum and we uploaded a 
Representation on www.arteeindia.org directing  all EA(5K) to submit the Representation to the MIB . 
We are pleased that a huge number of representations were submitted to the  MIB. Many Members 
filed the same petition on www.pgportal.gov.in also. Along with  the Central Office, the movement was 
led by Young Turks Paritosh Kaushik (Treasurer), Chandra Shekhar Azad (EA), DDK Lucknow 
and Joseph Martin CJ, Web Administrator.  
 

Click here for the copy of the  Representation submitted 
 
The order dated 23.09.14 for Six Applicants issued on 24.09.14. We immediately handed over the 
letter to DG (AIR).  
     Click here for Order for Six Applicants 
 
Meanwhile, with the foresightedness of Central Office the Proposal with full Justification has been 
prepared and sent to Prasar Bharati. As informed  earlier decisions taken by the CEO in the Meeting 
with ARTEE dated 22/4/14 were approved by PB Board Meeting held on  08/07/2014 and its minutes 
were approved in PB Board Meeting held on  18/9/14. At this Meeting Nominated Member of 
Ministry of I&B Sh. J.S.Mathur was also present, so this Approval has the consent of the 
Ministry also. Feeling the pressure of Representations submitted and Grievances lodged on 
www.pgportal.gov.in  and approval by PB Board, the Hon’ble Ministry of I&B issued a letter yesterday 
(25-09-2014) to the CEO ,Prasar Bharati and DG(AIR) to send the Financial Implications to 
Generalize it. The letter starts with “I have been directed” also indicates this. 
 

Click here for the  MIB Letter 
 

At Present the Proposal is submitted to the Internal finance Division of Prasar Bharati and very soon it 
shall be forwarded to  the Hon’ble Ministry of I&B for further persuasion. 
 

Click here for covering letter of the Proposal sent by DG(AIR)  
 
Central Office is committed for the Generalization and doing all efforts. We also caution 
members about the efforts of some individuals to use the issue for political purpose. 
 
Central Office has also instructed VP (EZ) and other Zonal Office bearers to start the action to 
file contempt in the  Case of Kolkata CAT to grant  the scale of Rs. 4500-7000 for Tech working 
in 4000 Scale. 
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